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We have the right to bear arms! Living in the Metro area is dangerous. I am a senior 

citizen that needs to be able to defend myself against the lawlessness that is alllowed 

in Oregon! Criminals aren't prosecuted due to no attorney or a bleeding heart liberal 

DA. The airport would be off-limits to me, even if I didn't get out of my car. I bet park's 

or recreation areas would be impacted too. It's a slippery slope. Criminals know law 

abiding citizens would not be armed so we're sitting ducks and easy pray for them. 

Would you want your daughter, wife, or grandma to be easy pray for criminals? I bet 

not! 

There are not enough officers or sheriffs to cover the increase in crime!  

Portland broke crime records again last year.  

    *Can't include the decrease in drug arrests  

      because of measure 110. 

    *Max is to dangerous to ride alone. Stations and  

      max itself have regular issues from criminals. 

    *Portland is down approximately 200 officers  

       since the defunding nightmare. 

Gresham has become unsafe. Shooting and assaults happen on a regular basis! 

Sandy had over 90 tires slashed. Who knows what else will happen? 

We have the right to defend ourselves! Vote No! 


